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22 March 2024 
 
RE: Timing and Potential Deferral of ATRT4 and Upcoming Engagement with the ICANN Community 
 
Theresa Swinehart 
Senior Vice President, Global Domains & Strategy  
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN) 
 
Dear Theresa, 
 
Given the delay in implementing recommendations from ATRT3, the GNSO Council does not object to a deferral of 
ATRT4. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Greg DiBiase 
GNSO Chair 
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